
 
 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

What a great day was had by all who attended our 3rd outing of the year at Hendon GC. A great turnout 

from both members and guests with the day kindly sponsored by Ray Coll of Montway Construction.  

 

Roll of Honour: 

 

                    
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Guests 

1st – Kieran Walsh 37pts 

2nd – Gerry Gardiner 35pts 

 

Many thanks to all of you who played and bought raffle tickets, as you know this really helps the society to 

keep the costs down of future outings .  

 

Thanks again to Ray Coll & Montway for being our sponsor for the day and the gret prizes. 

 

 

As you know the NLIGS can only exist with your support and participation, I look forward to seeing you all 

at South Herts GC on Friday 20th July for our Captains Day. 

 

 

Chairman: John Fitzgerald 

 

President: Alastair Carey 

 

Captain: Dermot Reardon 

 

Vice- Captain: Sean Ambrose 

 

Treasurer: Michael Byrne 

 

Secretary: Jerry Leonard 

 

Handicap Secretary: Peter Alexy 

Established 1977 – It’s our 41st Year !! 

1st Place  

Owen Mackin 42pts 

 

2nd Place 

John Mungovan 35pts 
3rd Place 

Kieran Guthrie 34pts 

(Picked up by J Leonard) 

4th Place 

Alastair Carey 34pts 

 

Best Front 9 – Ray Coll 19pts   Best Back 9 – Brendan Morrissey 18pts 

Nearest Pin  – Tom Feeley      Nearest pin 11th – Kevan Gillgar 

 


